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MAFP Seeks Delegates for National Conference of
Constituency Leaders

Active physician members of MAFP who identify with one of the five-member constituencies
represented at AAFP’s annual National Conference of Constituency Leaders (international
medical graduates, LGBTQ+ physicians or physician allies, minority physicians, new
physicians in practice 7 years or less, women physicians)C

are invited to apply to serve as 2024 delegates. The five selected delegates, appointed by the
MAFP Board of Directors, will attend NCCL in Kansas City, MO, April 18-20, 2024. During the
conference, delegates will help shape Academy policy through the lens of their constituencies,
network with like-minded colleagues from across the country, and develop leadership skills.
Applications are due Nov. 26



https://mafp.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mcform&amp;view=ngforms&amp;id=2180411#!/

